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Reading Week  
Monday 30th—Friday 4th October 2019 

Reading is a crucial skill for our children to learn but above all a love for 
reading and books equips our children for life. 
 
Throughout the week, there will be exciting activities going on all about 
reading in school. Every child will be learning the poem ’Rhythm of life’ by 
Michael Rosen, introduced to new and exciting texts, sharing their own 
favourite stories and engaging in fun creative activities themselves. 
 
In KS2 we are launching our new reading programme : VIPERS 

 
At home, to encourage reading, why not try our competition: 
‘GET CAUGHT IN THE WILD READING’. Take a photo of your child reading in 
the wildest of places and send it in to school.  
 
Home task: Choose your favourite book and put it in a jar. e.g.. if you love 
Captain Underpants, then put things that link to the story in a jar and take it to 
the library with your name on (you have until half term).  
 

Finally ,don’t forget to pop into our Book Fair in the library after school from 
Wednesday 2nd October to Wednesday 9th October.   
 
I am really looking forward to our reading week, 
Mrs Humphrey  


